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Comments: As part of the motorized use group it is important to have a good access and a continued access to

areas where fellow Alaskans and tourists can go to explore more of Alaska. Alaska is so big that there is no way

you can explore the areas you can in the winter as you can in the summer due to thick alders and foliage. It's be

proven that we can easily explore these great areas without damaging any of the earth or plant life. As a

dedicated Alaskan and snowmobiler, we also share the land with the fellow skiers and snowboarders who use

snowmobiles to get into the deep backcountry to access the greater goods and steep hills of powder. We need

more areas to ride as more and more people are getting into this sport and areas are getting over crowded with

people causing dangerous riding conditions due to inexperience of terrain.  Area's to consider are regions near

Snow River Corridor (Nelli Juan Lake and  Paradise Valley) also North side of Johnson Pass up the Bench Creek

drainage. 

 

Thank you for allowing us as a community to give you feed back and how we want to use our land.


